ABDC8@outlook.com

ABDC news – 15th July 2022

Dear member,

We are very sorry to have to inform you that were told last night that the Northern Hotel will be closing for good from the end of this month so we will only have two more club nights at this venue - the 21st and 28th July. We are disappointed, not just that the hotel will be closing but at the very short notice we have been given regarding this.

The committee are all working hard to check out optional venues to enable the club to continue and we will keep you informed of progress.

If any of you know of any venues that may be suitable, please let us know and we will add them to our list.

Our aim is to have a venue in place for our planned return date but we will keep you all informed of progress.

Regards

The ABDC committee